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January 21, 1985

Mr. Michael J. Remington
2137 Rayburn Building
Washington, D.C. 20515.

Dear Hike:

We appreciate your efforts in obtaining passage of Public Law 98-620 and
Public Law 98-622. Although, as we had discussed, Public Law 98-622 did
not include serre of the elements which were =ntained in the original
draft of legislation from which it natured, we will be pleased to work
toward the introduction and passage of additional legislation in the 99th
congress to correct these cxnissions.

we l=k fo:r:ward to working with you and Congressman Kastenmeier to this
end.

Best personal regards.

very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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